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COMMITTEE NAME 

 

The Faculty Professional Development Committee at Tidewater Community College will review and 

recommend opportunities for faculty to enhance their teaching and learning. The committee will 

represent all campuses and report to the PAPC. 

 

The committee currently has eight active members.  

 

The committee meets every first Tuesday of the month. 

 

The chair works with the academic liaison prior to every committee meeting to go over chair's 

planned agenda and discuss committee items prior to the meeting.  

 

CHARGES | ACTIONS 

 

1. Support the Tidewater Community College Batten Fellowship and the Ad Hoc 

Selection Committee to ensure a competitive fellowship process through promotion, 

workshops, and guidance for applicants and selected fellows.  

On September 22nd, 2022, the call for applications went out for TCC’s 

2023 Batten Fellowship for Technological Innovation and Leadership Award, with a 

final deadline for January 16th, 2023.  This year Dr. Emily Wilson, Professor of 

Biology at the Virginia Beach Campus, is the recipient of the 2023-2025 Batten 

Fellowship for Technological Innovation and Leadership Award. Dr. Megan 

Taliaferro, the previous awardee has completed her findings. 

2. Organize, promote, and provide direct support for the Learning Institute and Faculty 

Development Day. 

Faculty Professional Development Committee continues to offer support to Learning 

Institute and Faculty Development Day. 

3. Act as the New Faculty Academy advisory committee and develop a feedback tool for 

New Faculty Academy.   

Faculty Professional Development Committee is working with the NFA to develop a 

feedback tool that can be used to evaluate faculty experiences. 



4. Define the functional partnership between the FPDC and the Center for Teaching 

Excellence; the DEI council; TCC libraries and tutoring; Distance Learning; and the 

Faculty Senate Professional Development Committee.  

The committee identifies that this is an ongoing charge that will be continuously 

refined.   

5. Review for currency and accuracy the committee website, by-laws, membership, 

meeting minutes and reports.  

The front facing webpage for the committee will be updated to reflect the bylaws.  All 

other information is being continuously updated.   

 

Submitted by Reneé Hosang-Alleyne, Chair 

 


